
2010-0372

METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

2010-0372


NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that a public hearing will be held before the Metropolitan King County Council, Room 1001, King County Courthouse, Seattle, Washington, on the 30th day of August, 2010, at 1:30 p.m., to consider adoption of Proposed Substitute Ordinance 2010-0372, authorizing the executive to re-convey certain surplus property to the Vashon Sewer District.

SUMMARY

The Vashon Sewer District conveyed certain property to King County to allow the County to upgrade the Vashon Wastewater Treatment Plant.  Now that those improvements have been completed, the County is required under its agreements to re-convey property to the District that is not needed for treatment plant operations.  The property is located at approximately 17402 95th Place SW, on Vashon Island.   Vashon Sewer District has no immediate plans for development of the property and may consider selling it in the near future.


A copy of Proposed Substitute Ordinance 2010-0372 will be mailed upon request to the Clerk of the Council, Room W-1039, King County Courthouse, 516 Third Avenue, Seattle, WA 98104, telephone 206-296-1020.  It is available on the Internet at http://www.kingcounty.gov/council/clerk/ordinances_advertised.aspx .


DATED at Seattle, Washington, this 18th day of August, 2010.

METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL

KING COUNTY, WASHINGTON

Anne Noris

Clerk of the Council

